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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                September 17, 2020 
 
 
 

THE BROTHERS LAZAROFF RESCHEDULED MATINEE ON OCTOBER 10 CANCELLED 
 
 

ST. LOUIS – Due to the continuing uncertainty surrounding the COVID-19 outbreak, The Sheldon Matinee, 

The Brothers Lazaroff, “Sisters and Brothers” concert rescheduled for October 10, 2020 has been cancelled.  

 

Ticket buyers will be contacted, and will be given the option to request a refund, or donate the cost 

of their tickets to The Sheldon. 

 

The Sheldon will continue to monitor the St. Louis City and County directives concerning the health and 

safety of its patrons, and additional updates will be announced as needed. Visit TheSheldon.org for updated 

concert and event information. 
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